1750 Chestnut Street Towar II

November 10, 1980

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director

Dear Mr. O'Railly:

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY - SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 1 - DOCKET
NO. 50-327 - FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE DPR-77 - REPORTABLE OCCURRENCE
REPORT SQRO-50-327/80156 REVISION 1

concerning a leakage underneath the No. 3 reactor coolant pump. This
is submitted in accordance with Sequoyah unit 1 Technical
Scecification 6.9.1.12.c.

Very truly yours,
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

H. J. Green
Director of Nuclear Power

Enclosure (3)

cc (Enclosure) :
Director (3)
Office of Management Information and Program Control
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Nuclear Safety Analysis Center

Palo Alto, California 94303 Aoo'l

NRC Inspector, Sequoyah S/
1]
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